
 
 

 

 

 

Mt. Hood Ski Area Operators Issue Joint Statement of Support for 
Climate Solutions Legislation 

 

(Mt. Hood, OR – February 2019) -- Timberline, Mt. Hood Ski Bowl, Summit, 

Cooper Spur and Mt. Hood Meadows ski areas support S. 3791/H.R. 763, the 

Federal Energy Innovation and Carbon Dividend Act and Oregon House Bill 

2020, the Oregon Climate Action Program. 

The winter sports recreation industry is uniquely vulnerable to feel the 

environmental and economic impacts of climate change. Warmer, less 

predictable winter weather, reduced snow packs, and tinder-dry forests in 

summer are all well-documented effects of climate change which can lead to 

uncontrolled wildfires. The leading contributor to climate change is carbon 

emissions, which generate harmful greenhouse gasses. 

The ski areas of Mt. Hood have been leaders in the snow sports industry, and in 

our community, for early adoption of sustainable business practices and 

advocacy for public policies that effectively address reduction of carbon 

emissions. 

Two important climate game-changing public policies are now before us. We 

urge the 116th Congress and the 80th Oregon Legislative Assembly to enact 

these two packages of climate legislation: 

• We support S. 3791/H.R. 763, the Federal Energy Innovation and Carbon 

Dividend Act. This Act stands out with its market-based approach to 

meeting aggressive emissions reductions targets, while providing 

Oregonians with a dividend. This legislation is bipartisan, embodying an 

American ideal of working together to find common solutions that are 

effective and long-lasting. 



 
 

 

 

• We support the basic framework of Oregon House Bill 2020 which creates 

an Oregon Carbon Policy Office to administer the Oregon Climate Action 

Program, which would adopt an economy-wide cap and invest system to 

regulate greenhouse gas emissions in Oregon. We understand that 

aspects of this bill will change during the legislative process, but let us 

adopt meaningful climate legislation this session. 

We also support efforts by the Federal Government to manage our National 

Forest system in a manner which reduces forest fuel loading and encourages the 

economically productive use of fiber resources which, in turn, create rural jobs 

and reduce the incidence of catastrophic wildfires in Oregon. 

Damage caused by carbon-based greenhouse gases are at or near the tipping 

point. This issue cannot wait any longer for decisive action. Citizens, industry and 

Federal and State government must put partisanship and personal opinions 

aside and address this problem now. 

Therefore, we would encourage our elected representatives at both the state and 

federal levels to support the respective climate solutions legislation. 

For more information about Mt. Hood Meadows' commitment to climate solutions, 

contact Sustainability Manager Heidi Logosz, at hlogosz@skihood.com. 

### 
Mt. Hood Meadows Ski Resort and the Mt. Hood National Forest - a natural partnership. 

 

Contact: 

Dave Tragethon, V.P. Sales and Marketing 
Mt. Hood Meadows 
dave.tragethon@skihood.com 
M: 503.680.2685 | D: 503.337.2222 x8111 
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